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 September 2020  
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We are excited to be able to resume Awana meetings this fall! As you know, our society has had to make many 
adjustments in relation to the presence of COVID-19. Awana Clubs at Laurel Hill Bible Church has decided to take 
the following steps to support our community: 
 
AWANA COVID-19 PROTOCOLS:  
 

❏ All children must present a signed COVID-19 waiver the first time they attend Awana during the 2020-2021 

Awana club year. Waivers are available online at www.laurelhillbiblechurch.org and are available at the Welcome 
Center in the church lobby. We will be unable to admit a child without a signed COVID-19 waiver.  

❏Please do not send your child to club if they have experienced coughing, shortness of breath, elevated 
temperature, cold or flu symptoms, or been exposed to anyone with those symptoms. 

❏ Masks must be worn in the building at all times.  

❏ Hand sanitizer will be made available to all children and leaders.  

❏Game Time will be modified to promote less person to person contact and congregating as a group.  There will 

be more “individual” type activities:  races, relays, etc.  Children wil maintain social distancing while waiting for 
their turn. 

❏ Lesson and Small-Group Time will be modified by having students sit six feet apart.  

❏ Communal water fountains will not be used.  There will be no sharing of water bottles.  

❏Snacks will not be shared during Awana but may be sent home with clubbers.  

❏If child begins to feel ill, we will remove them from class and call the parent to come pick them up. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and support in these areas. We look forward to being able to minister to your 

families. 

In Christ, 

Pastor Rick Lyon 
Senior Pastor 


